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Ms. Rose Marie Zanin 
Enbridge Pipelines Inc. 
Senior Regulatory Counsel 
LPC Regulatory Law & Affairs, Liquids Pipelines 
30th Floor, 425-1st Street SW 
Calgary, AB   T2P 3L8 
Facsimile 403-767-3863 
 
 
Dear Ms. Zanin: 
 
 Enbridge Pipelines Inc. (Enbridge) Line 2 Replacement Project (Project) 

Application for Right of Entry (ROE) under s.104 of the National Energy Board Act 
(NEB Act) and s.55 of the National Energy Board Practice and Procedure (Rules)  

 Lands of William and Beverly Lynn Large’s (Landowners) Tract: EEH-0075, 
Legal: Plan 2878R Lot 1 (Ptn of Se 08-51-22 W4M) Request for Adjournment of 
ROE 

The National Energy Board (the Board) has considered your letter dated 12 July 2013, requesting 
an adjournment of the ROE application sine die. 
 
The Board notes that counsel for the Landowners has consented to the request for adjournment. 
 
The Board adjourns the ROE application until such time that Enbridge requests it to proceed.  
This adjournment expires on 31 October 2013 and the ROE application will be considered 
withdrawn on that date. Should the parties require a further adjournment, they should make a 
request to the Board prior to 31 October 2013.   
 
Should Enbridge file notice with the Board that it intends to proceed with the ROE application, 
the Landowners will have ten (10) calendar days to submit their objection to the ROE 
application, as set out in the Rules. 
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Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Keerat Sidhu, Board Counsel 
at 403-299-3138 or Michelle Haug, Board Counsel at 403-299-2707 or toll free at 
1-800-899-1265. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
Sheri Young 
Secretary of the Board 
 
 
c.c. Mr. John Kosolowski, Barrister and Solicitor, Duncan Craig LLP, Counsel for the 

Landowners, facsimile 780-969-6368 


